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August 2022 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

August 

 

President’s Piece 

Our second winter working bee 

managed to make good progress 

on two fences, the pool side   

extension and the height extension at the gate 

for privacy. Thank you to the muddy, drenched 

and still smiling team who braved it all. Jeff’s 

famous seafood chowder set us up for the 

‘hearty winter dinner’ that 30 braved the 

weather to attend. It was a relaxing and fun 

night with another superb meal by Jude and 

Ken.  

I would be very grateful if you could ask your-

self what you could do to help the committee 

to make us more successful for all members. 

We are all volunteers and there are some 

tasks (see below) where a bit of help would go 

a long way. Unfortunately if we don’t get spa 

pool volunteers while Shirley is away 24 Aug 

to 1 Oct we may need to turn it off (I can hear 

the gasps already).  

Highlands (HL) is having a few changes of 

members sites. Before any adjustment to sites 

is confirmed committee will be consulting with 

HL members. We’re likely not to make chang-

es until after the festival as space will be at a 

premium. 

I’m looking forward to a very social August and 

a chance to connect with more of you. 

 

Ngā mihi 

Robyn 

 

Sun 28th
  

9am  Working Bee 

Lunch provided 

Sat 27th 2pm  Festival Meeting 

Sat 27th 
6pm  ‘Turn Back Time’ 
Catered Dinner 

Fri 19th  6pm  Takeaway Friday 

September 

Sun 25th  
9am  Working Bee 

Lunch provided 

Sun 21st
 (note 

revised date) 

11am  Committee Meeting 

All members welcome to attend 

Sat 20th  Percy Cousins Trust Meeting 

Fri 23rd  6pm  Takeaway Friday 

Sat 24th 2pm  Festival Meeting 

Sat 24th
  

11am  Committee Meeting 

All members welcome to attend 

Sat 24th 
6pm  ‘A Taste of  Italy’/Quiz Night 
Catered Dinner 
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to 

Ross M 

We wish you well for the future. 

We would like to find a custodian for summer for 

any time between December and March (could be 

more than one custodian). We’d like to hear from 

anyone who can tell us what they can do and we’ll 

work out the details based on their circumstances. 

Must be a naturist!   

Duties will include meet and greet, cabin change-

over and laundry, help with some cleaning and 

tidy up, checking doors, closing the pool, and 

maybe bookings and the phone. 

We plan to advertise in other naturist clubs news-

letters. If you’re interested or know someone suit-

able please let us know. 

Please contact Robyn:  

email:  president@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz 

 
 
 

 

 

You don’t need to worry about having your arm twisted to join committee. Please think about what you 

can offer to help with and have a chat about what you’d be happy to do.  

 We need someone for our health and safety role 

 If you’ve had some marketing experience it would be great to have some input into our plan 

 Help with Facebook ideas and creativity. 

 

While Shirley is away 24 Aug to 1 Oct we need a roster set up to share the responsibility for: 

 Checking and treating the spa pool 

 Feeding Elli Mae the cat, food provided 

 Help in the kitchen with Melissa at the next two working bee lunches 

You don’t have to do all three. 

 

Please contact Robyn if you can assist in any areas above. email:  president@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz 

Custodian Opportunity @ WNC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that dogs are not allowed on our 

grounds, not even in vehicles.  



 3 

Licenced Bar operating 

Saturday 27 August 2022 

Turn Back Time Catered Dinner 

 

Saturday 27 August 2022 

$30/adult 

   

  5:30pm Happy Hour 

 6:00pm Nibbles  

 

Join us for a fun night and celebrate our yesteryears 

Dress up or down, Music and dancing 

 

RSVP by Sunday 21 August at the latest 

email: dinner@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz  

 

“Rustic Kitchen” our caterer for the Festival, is catering for this dinner 

Please advise any dietary requirements 

 

Please pay your $30 into WNC Account number: 02-0500-0465779-000 

Bring along your baby 

photos, see if we can 

guess who it is 

See the club’s 

early beginnings 

mailto:dinner@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz


 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Festival Update 

 Registrations are coming in steadily, slightly ahead of the previous festival, many WNC members are 

still to register. 

 Marketing - currently investigating advertising in Australia, UK, Europe, America.   

 We have some very exciting plans underway for day and night time entertainment.   

 Secured the loan of two small marquees from the Cancer Society and MTF, Upper Hutt. 

 A Risk Management Plan has been completed.   

 Storeroom tidied up, some items from at least 30 years ago! We will purchase more large containers 

to store items, clearly marked and safe from rats.  

 

All members of WNC are welcome to be on site and continue to make use of our normal facilities, pool, 

BBQ bar and BYO BBQ etc, during festival week but if you have not registered for the festival you will not 

be able to take part in any of the festival activities, sports, morning and afternoon teas and the evening 

functions etc. There will be options to pay for single day/evening festival function attendance provided in 

the September newsletter for people who do not wish, or are unable to attend the entire festival.   

It is going to be a great week so register now if you plan to attend for the whole time. 

Percy Cousins Trust (PCT) 

The PCT will be holding their annual face to face meeting at our club on 20 August.   

 

The PCT was set up in 1961 as a permanent memorial to what Percy Cousins had done for the nudist 

movement not only in New Zealand but also in building up goodwill with other national nudist associa-

tions overseas.  From this basis the Trust has grown to be a respected organisation, legally established 

and run. 

 

The PCT provides loans to clubs at a cheaper rate than most other organisations. There are four trus-

tees: Noel Thomas (Pineglades), June Campbell-Tong (WNC), Donna Miller ( AONC) and Ken Mercer 

(WNC). 

 

Funds are raised by interest on loans, interest on invested funds, donations and festival collections  -  we 

will be holding an auction as part of the Variety Show. 

 

All the sports 

you can play 

The greatest 

show on 

earth 



 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday 24 September 2022 
 

  5:30pm Happy Hour 

 6:00pm Nibbles  

$30/adult;  Kids 5 - 16 $1/year of age 

 

RSVP  by Tuesday 20 September at the latest 

email: dinner@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz   or 

phone/text June:  027 233 9904 

Please advise any dietary requirements 

Followed by the very popular Quiz Night 

with Murray & Sarah 

A Taste of Italy 

Working Bee dates for your diary 
Sundays starting at 9am 

 

28 August  25 September 

 

Please come with a rain coat just in case. 

 

mailto:dinner@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz
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WNC EXECUTIVE COMMITTE 

President president@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz  

Treasurer treasurer@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz  

Secretary secretary@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz 

Membership membership@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz 

Newsletter news@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz 

Reservations reservations@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz 

Club mobile phone 027 330 6212  

Website:  www.wellingtonnaturists.co.nz 

Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/Wellington-Naturist-Club-117328105044719/ 

mailto:president@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz
mailto:treasurer@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz
mailto:secretary@wellingtonnaturists.co.nz
https://www.facebook.com/Wellington-Naturist-Club-117328105044719/

